1€th January, 1948,

Dear Sl!‘ ;|

I haeve to acquaint you that in view of the
congents of your letier of the 2nd instart, respecting
the motorship "LAGARTO", the Committee heve gilven
instructions for the notetlion "Laid up pending survey"
to be ingerted ip the classificebion column of the
Regidter Book in thls cese.

Yours faithfﬁlly,

Clerk to the
The Secretary, Clagsification Committee,

LIVERPOOL.
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